Materials linked from the February 5, 2016 Graduate Council agenda.

Subject: Restart of the Entomology graduate degrees

Date: Wednesday, January 20, 2016 at 10:22:56 AM Pacific Standard Time
From: Edge, Dan

To: Mc Comb, Brenda, Filtz, Theresa, Rao, Sujaya

CC: Edge, Dan

Brenda, Theresa and Sujaya:

Thanks you so much for the conversation this morning regarding the possibility of restarting/reforming an
interdisciplinary graduate degree in Entomology. We agreed that the approach would be to get broad
engagement among the faculty with entomology expertise and the department heads and curriculum
committees within their respective units and develop at Category | proposal as if it were a new degree
rather than a restart. The process would include an external review team visiting OSU. Because itis a
restart of a degree that is currently in the OSU catalog, it might not require approvals beyond the Provost,
once we have the external review recommendations and the Cat | proposal. | will move forward to engage
the entomologists in a conversation and will keep you posted as to how things are progressing.

Thanks again and let me know if | am not presenting what you heard.
Cheers,

Dan Edge

Associate Dean

College of Agricultural Sciences
Oregon State University, 430E StAg
Corvallis, OR 97331
541-737-2910
Daniel.edge@oregonstate.edu
http://Agsci.oregonstate.edu
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